
2. CONTRACT NO 01/02-44 - CLARENCE STREET SOUTH 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Senior Professional – Transport, City Solutions Chris Nordstrom, DDI 371-1751 

 
 The purpose of this report is to obtain Council approval for acceptance of a tender which is above the 

$300,000 authority delegated to Council officers. 
 
 The contract is for the construction of kerbs, channels, asphaltic concrete paths, grassed berms, 

landscape planting, drainage works, road shoulder restoration, full carriageway reconstruction and 
road marking etc in Clarence Street South (Leamington Street to Lincoln Road). 

 
 Tender prices have been received as follows: 
 

Local Construction Limited $323,366.00   (Alternative Tender) 
City Care Limited $333,180.20 
Local Construction Limited $333,206.00 
The Isaac Construction Co Ltd $355,359.95 
BD Construction Limited $357,600.00 
Gerry Pidgeon Limited $358,803.15 

 
 All prices exclude GST. 
 
 The lowest tender (Local Construction Ltd) submitted is an alternative tender which has been 

evaluated and does not meet the specified technical requirements. 
 
 The second lowest tender (City Care Limited) conforms to the specified requirements. 
 
 These prices include a contingency sum of $30,000 and the work is for a thirteen (13) week period. 
 
 The estimate for the work was $350,000. 
 
 The standard roadworks information leaflet has been circulated inviting comments relating to the 

project and all enquiries and comments from residents and others have been satisfactorily resolved 
(refer attached).   

 
 Mr Frie van der Krabben of City Care Limited has given an assurance that the work can be completed 

within the specified time. 
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation: That the tender of City Care Limited for the sum of $333,180.20 be 

accepted. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


